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Warsaw, 23 November 2020 

 

Dear Mr López Aguilar, 

 

 

I would like to thank you for your letter dated 4 November. I share your concerns about the allegations 

made and I would like to assure you that I and my staff are doing our utmost to clarify the operational 

situations at stake and shed light on them.   

 

To that effect, please find attached in the Annex the answers to the insightful questions posed by the 

LIBE Committee. I stand ready to engage in a discussion during the LIBE Committee hearing scheduled 

at the beginning of December.   

 

I hope you will find these answers satisfactory and remain at your disposal for any further clarification 

as needed. 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Fabrice Leggeri  

Executive Director  

 

 

 

 

CC: Ms Ylva Johansson, European Commissioner for Home Affairs   

 

Annex: Answers to the questions from the LIBE Commitee  
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